
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 
Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Director of Evangelization Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.   
Dev. & Peace Rep Keith Germaine  764-2942 

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Marina Smith  448-5367 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ingrid Sivorot 764-2759 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Brenda Korby 764-6425 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

President: Aida McLarty . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (778) 478-3380  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY) 

Elsie McKernan—862-9596  or   Donna Hammerlik—763-7337 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to 

our list, as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . . Rolf . . . 769-6861  

               or Alice. . . 860-3541  
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

 Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses or by appointment.   

Contact pastor.  Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact pastor for prep program. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

October 16, 2011  -  29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Give to Caesar the things that are Caesar’s, and to God 
the things that are God’s. 

Matthew 22 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Oct. 22nd 

Sunday,   Oct. 23rd

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Victor Stocker 

Rudy Charron 

Leon Thomas 

James Atzesberger 

Bert Wolf 

Bonnie Cunningham 

 

Iris & Ron 

Fournier 

Irene Claggett 

John Campbell 

Marj Lockhart 

 

Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

Garry Turner 

Fred Glynn 

John Polman 

Hal Spelliscy 

Rita Clarke 

 

Murdo & Alanet 

MacKinnon 

Rita Smith 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Bernie Schneider 

 

Ron Beahun 

Rob Grifone 

Norman Langill 

Mario daRosa 

Russ Radi 

Margaret Radi 

 

Bob & Millie Weber 

Effie Shalagan 

Helen Wiltzen 

Irene Thomas 

 

 

Phil Dillon 

Tom Phillip 

Tony Ackerman 

Gino Servedio 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Joelle & Joe 

 

Stefan & Kevin S. 

 

Wipfli family 

Monday Oct. 17 8:30 am Myles Day  

Tuesday  Oct. 18 8:30 am Frank Shalagan  

Wednesday  Oct. 19 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory 

Thursday Oct. 20 8:30 am Don Knorr  

Friday Oct. 21 8:30 am Ed Mack  

Saturday Oct. 22 5:00 pm Mena Ammaturo  

 

 

Sunday 
             

8:30 am Int. Madeleine Bynens    

 

Oct. 23  10:30 am Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

7:00 pm Ralph O’Donnell  

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2011 YTD 2010 YTD 

 

Collections   $  327,146 $  315,436 

Building Fund  $    29,078 $    31,923 
 

 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 

1st Reading:  Exodus 22:21-27 

2nd Reading:  1 Thessalonians 1:5-10 

Gospel:  Matthew 22:34-40 



ADVENT REFLECTIONS 

OUR SAVIOUR COMES-Biblical Reflections for Advent. 

Saturday, November 5th 2011 from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm at holy 

Spirit Parish. Presented by Fr. Conrado. Bring your own Bible. 

Time for personal reflection and sharing. This event is FREE of 

charge and lunch will be provided. Free will offerings will be 

gratefully accepted.  

ST. EDWARD’S FALL FAIR 

      St. Edward’s Bazaar will be held on Saturday, Oct. 29th      

 from 9:30 am to 2:00 pm at the Parish Hall,  11123    

 Okanagan Centre Road East, Winfield.   

 Featuring: Treasures, Tea Room, Baking, Crafts,  

  Silent Auction, Gifts, Door Prizes and so  

     much more!! 

SINGLES AUTUMN HIKE 

Singles Autumn Hike to Hardy Falls, October 16th.  
Come out and enjoy the fresh air and vibrant fall colours.  We 

will be meeting outside at Bliss Bakery, 4200 Beach Ave., 

Peachland at 1:30 on Sunday October 16th and then continuing 

on to Hardy Falls.  Please wear comfortable clothing and good 

walking shoes.  Also, please bring a friend and a snack that can 

be shared.  Contact Donna 250-763-7337 or Elsie 250-862-

9596. 

ITALIAN DINNER 

Save the date: Friday, October 28th “Little Italy”, an eve-

ning of Italian cuisine, music, prizes and dance at Holy Spirit 

Parish.  Doors open 5pm, dinner at 6pm.  Tickets available after 

Mass or from the Holy Spirit Parish office until Sun. Oct. 16th.  

This is a fundraiser for their Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal.  

Adults $20/ ea. Children (under 12) $10 and children under 3 

years are free. 

ABORTION LOSS & UNRESOLVED GRIEF 

Our series continues with 4 new sessions on the psychological 

and spiritual impact of abortion - Thursday evenings, Oct. 20 – 

Nov. 10th, St. Charles Garnier Parish, from 7-9 p m. Sponsored 

by Rachel’s Vineyard. Topics are: Emotional Trauma – Case 

Studies, Emotional Trauma & the Brain, both presented by Dr. 

Theresa Burke, The Genesis of Abortion Parts 1 & 2, Men, 

Couples & Families, Part 3, One Couple’s Story. All 3 pre-

sented by Kevin Burke. Everyone welcome. See poster on bul-

letin board or call Sue 778-478-0049/Elaine 250-768-4045. 

CARD SOCIAL IS BACK! 

It’s Card Social time again! We will meet every 

Tuesday afternoon @ 1:00 pm beginning October 

11th in the Parish Centre.  We welcome any new-

comers to join our friendly group for coffee, goodies 

& fun!  For information call Del 250-764-8320. 

CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY PHONE 

Needed: persons willing to carry a cell phone for a 48 hour pe-

riod in a 4 week rotation.  We receive approximately 10 calls a 

month.  When you receive a call you will contact the priests 

according to a pre-arranged schedule and let the hospital, Cot-

tonwoods or Hospice know who is coming.  At the end of the 

48 hours you will pass the phone to the next person.  For more 

info or to volunteer please e-mail Ann Matthews at 

annmatt@telus.net or phone her at 250-765-0355.   

Please consider this ministry for the sick and dying. 

LADIES MINI DAY 

Welcome all ladies young and old to a Ladies Mini Day at Holy 

Spirit Parish Hall on Saturday, November 19,2011 from 10 am 

to 2 pm. Come and enjoy a lovely lunch. Shop for books, jew-

elry, crafts, bags of all kinds, baking and our famous mystery 

boxes will be on sale. Admission $3, which includes lunch. See 

you all there! 

FREEDOM’S DOOR DINNER 

Celebration and Information Dinner, join us as we serve up a 

wonderful meal followed by real life stories of hope, encour-

agement and inspiration.  2 dinner opportunities: Kelowna, 

Thurs. Oct. 27th, Reception @ 5:30 pm, Dinner @ 6:15 pm, 

Kelowna Gospel Fellowship Church, 3714 Gordon Dr. $15/

each or $100/table (8 settings, $20 savings)  

West Kelowna, Thurs. Nov. 17th.  See poster in foyer for 

more info. 

Last Chance to get your tickets for the  

Ozanam House Fundraising Dinner.   

Tickets will be available after Masses. 

tel:778-478-0049
tel:250-768-4045
mailto:annmatt@telus.net
tel:250-765-0355


SPIRITUALITY AND WHOLENESS WORKSHOP 

The Good Samaritan Society Annual Spiritual and Wholeness 

Workshop. “Affirming an Ethic of Care: Blending Quality 

with Compassion” Guest presenter: Dr. Hazel Markwell,  

Friday, November 4, 2011 in Kelowna.   

For more information or to register please go to www.gss.org. 

OPEN HOUSE AT CATHOLIC PASTORAL CENTRE 

The official opening of the Catholic Pastoral Centre will take 

place in the spring of 2012, but before the snow flies, the staff 

would like to invite all to an Open House, with a tour, coffee 

and munchies.  The Open House will be two days:  November 5 

(Saturday) and 6 (Sunday) between 1 and 3 pm.  Staff will be 

on hand to show you around the new building at 3665 Ben-

voulin Road, across the lane from St. Charles Garnier.   

SCG SECURITY PATROL 

PILGRIMAGE 2012 

Sanctuaries of Eastern & Central Europe 

(Germany, Czech Republic, Austria, Hungary, Croatia, 

Slovenia, Hercegovina (Medjugorie), & Italy) 

---June 18 - July 7, 2012 --- 

Spiritual Director: Fr. Rex M. Velmonte 

If you are interested and for more information, 

please call Fr. Rex at 250-492-3169 (rvelmonte@shaw.ca) 

or Bennie Banares at 604-436-0985 

(benniepilgrimage@gmail.com) 

SOS! SUPPORT OUR SHELTER! 

Additional Volunteers Required – we established a Parish 

Security Patrol several years ago for our Church parking lot in 

order to safeguard our Parishioners’ vehicles during Mass.  Our 

Security efforts are passive and preventive in nature.  By wear-

ing visible vests and having a presence in the parking lot dis-

courages others from unwanted activity. Our Volunteers gener-

ally donate one hour of their time each month at a Mass time of 

their preference.  This is a very valuable service that is greatly 

appreciated by our Parishioners.  A briefing will be provided to 

each new volunteer.  There are Sign-up Sheets in the lobby for 

you to participate in this service.  If you have any questions or 

require any additional information please contact Frank Rich-

ter, Security Patrol Coordinator, telephone: 250-764-3640 

or email: frank.richter@shaw.ca. Thank you very much to all 

of our current Security Patrol Volunteers for your continued 

support. 

Inn from the Cold-Kelowna, a low-barrier shelter for those experiencing 

homelessness, is sponsoring an evening of information and awareness at 

"the Inn", 1157 Sutherland Ave. (behind Extra Foods, upstairs from the 

Pro-Life Thrift Store), on Saturday, October 15, at 7:00 pm. 

  

Introductory Comments from Mayor of Kelowna, Sharon Shepherd 

Panel of Speakers, featuring   

    Sean Spears - Rain City Housing, Vancouver; 

    Shirley Chau - UBCO, School of Social Work; 

    Robyn - who has experienced life on the street and is featured in the film 

"No Place to Be" 

Music by Papa Tom 

Appies catered by Chef Roger Sleiman of Quail's Gate Winery. 

  

Any person who seeks a true, life-saving experience may take an extra plunge and gather pledges from friends, family 

or colleagues.  This will entitle our hero (you?) to spend that very night, October 15th, at the shelter.  This experience, 

together with a viewing of "No Place to Be", will give participants a small idea of what it feels like to be drowning in 

what appears to be calm water - to the casual observer.  Sponsors are encouraged to collect at least $750, the average 

cost, per night, of running our low-barrier shelter for 35 people.  Groups, like a parish organization, class or club may 

find this an ideal way to pool resources for a worthy cause.  A willing member of the group can stay overnight, bouyed 

up by encouragement and donations on behalf of Inn from the Cold.  Pledge forms are available from Tara at Inn from 

the Cold-Kelowna, 250-448-6403, or by email to admin.iftc@telus.net.  Thank-you and hope to see you there! 
 

K OF C NEWS 

The Knights of Columbus Charity Foundation Committee will 

be meeting on October 20th at 7 pm in the Large Meeting 

Room.  All Knights are encouraged to attend and help form the 

new Foundation.  For information please contact Grand Knight 

Stefan Farrow at 250-488-0905. 

 

Did you know?  -   Last year the Knights of Columbus in our 

Parish provided over $20,000 to church and community pro-

grams! 

tel:250-492-3169
mailto:velmonte@shaw.ca
tel:604-436-0985
mailto:benniepilgrimage@gmail.com
tel:250-764-3640
mailto:frank.richter@shaw.ca
tel:250-448-6403
mailto:admin.iftc@telus.net


PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 

VISITATION GROUPS MEETING 

There will be a meeting—for all persons involved with visita-

tion: Hospital Visitors, Visitors to Care Homes and Visitors to 

private homes—with Fr. Pat on Thursday, October 20th at 1:00 

pm.  This will be a chance to get to know each other and what 

each group/person does.  For more information contact Ethel 

Robidoux 250-860-2101 or Richard Burke 250-712-9493. 

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of November 4—6 there will be a  Vocation 

Live-in for boys or young men interested in the priesthood or 

the consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King, Mis-

sion, BC.   For More information call 604-826-8715. 

Every Catholic community and parish throughout the world 

takes part in World Mission Sunday which will be next Sunday, 

October 23rd .   

―The call to proclaim is constantly renewed by the celebration 

of the liturgy, particularly by the celebration of the Eucharist 

which always ends by reiterating the risen Jesus’ command to 

the Apostles: ‘Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptiz-

ing them in the name of the father and of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit’ MATTHEW 28:19  All those who have met the risen Lord have 

felt the need to proclaim him to others, as did the two disciples 

on the road to Emmaus.” An excerpt from The Holy Father’s Message 

for World Mission Day 2011. 

It is a global effort to bring spiritual and material help to our 

sisters and brothers who long for hope and love that comes 

from knowing Christ’s love for them.  There will be a second 

collection and your kind support will assist all missionaries 

across the world.  It will help new churches to grow, be strong 

and vital faith communities.  Please continue to pray for all 

those who serve in mission countries and please be generous in 

your support of their work. 

ORDINATION TO THE PRIESTHOOD INVITE 

The Cathedral of Mary Immaculate invites everyone to cele-

brate with us, Deacon Gerald Sekanga’s ordination to the 

priesthood by Bishop John Corriveau O.F.M. Cap. at the Cathe-

dral on Thursday 17 th November 2011 at 4:30 pm.   

Dinner will follow in the Parish Centre, $10 per person (priests 

& religious gratis).  As seating is limited, tickets must be re-

served by calling the Cathedral parish office 250.352.7131 or 

emailing rccathedral@shaw.ca.  

Fr. Gerald Sekanga will celebrate his first Mass of thanksgiving 

at 10:30 am on Friday 18th November at the Cathedral.  All are 

welcome to join us. 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal began October 1st.  To date 46 

parishioners have contributed a total of $16,890.00 for an aver-

age gift of $367.17.  This is 48.9% of our Diocesan Goal and 

21.1% of our overall goal.  We thank all who have contributed 

to date and encourage all parishioners to participate in this pro-

gram which is vital to our Diocese and Parish.  If you did not 

receive a package in the mail, please pick one up from the ledge 

in the foyer of the Church. 

OVPCC FUNDRAISER BANQUET 

A Pearl of Great Price—Okanagan Valley Pregnancy Care Cen-

tre is pleased to announce that tickets are now on sale for their 

6th Annual Fundraiser Banquet.  Mark your calendars for Mon-

day Oct. 24th from 6—9 pm and join us for an evening of deli-

cious food, client testimonies and our special guest speaker, 

Garry Jespersen.  Tickets are $35/person and can be pur-

chased at OVPCC—2622 Pandosy or by calling 250-763-2112 

Mon. to Fri. from 9—5 pm. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

More volunteers are needed for Hospital Visitation.  Contact 

Ethel Robidoux 250-860-2101 if you are interested in this min-

istry.  All volunteers will be required to obtain a Criminal re-

cords check and be familiar with the Diocesan Abuse Preven-

tion Policy—training provided. 

R.C.I.A. INQUIRIES 

If someone you know would like to inquire about Faith or desires 

full Initiation into the Catholic Church please contact Kevin 

ASAP scgred@gmail.com or (250) 863-4296. We will be having 

our next intake for our RCIA process starting November. Early 

registration/contact is important so that we can assess the needs 

of each person to best accommodate them. 

SACRISTAN COORDINATOR 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS 

from Kelowna, Salmon Arm, Vernon will gather on Sunday, 

October 16 at 12:30 PM, at St. Charles Garnier Church to cele-

brate the Transitus of St. Franicis, which is his passing from 

earth to eternal happiness in Heaven.  You are warmly welcome 

to join this Celebration and meet some of the Secular Francis-

cans.   Reception to follow.  Info  Alice 250-860-3541 

 

We are looking for a person to be the coordinator 

for the Sacristans.   

If you are interested in serving in this ministry, 

please contact Brenda Korby 250-764-6425. 

tel:250.352.7131
mailto:rccathedral@shaw.ca
mailto:kishorkevin6@gmail.com
tel:%28250%29%20863-4296
tel:250-860-3541


 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

ADULTS: Is there a financial issue that worries me and detracts from my work or life with my family?  

CHILDREN: Do I realize that everything important in my life comes from God?

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  

If you would like to see us offer this at other times please volunteer (Email Christine)   
 

CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
Registration is now closed scgred@gmail.com  

1st Reconciliation Parent’s Meeting Monday Oct. 17th 6:30pm (Church) 
 

TEENS 
Youth Nights now on FRIDAYS  

Juniors (Gr. 6-7) & Seniors (Gr. 8-12) Alternate weeks 
Email Andie (below) for info. 

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 

TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  
YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA UBCO” 

Or Email: scgyas@gmail.com (New for Young Adults) 
 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 

 

Kevin (Director of Evangelization): C: 863-4296 or kishorkevin6@gmail.com (Personal) 
Christine (Director of Family Life): C: 863-1982 or christinekishor@gmail.com (Personal) 

Andie Kowenhouven (Youth Minister): C: 863-3347 or scgyouth@gmail.com  
 

OFFICE HOURS (Generally available for appointments/consultation) 
Kevin & Christine: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:30am – 2:30pm (Church) 
Kevin: Tuesday & Thursday: 9am – Noon (in Home Office call Cell Phone) 

Andie: always use email or Cell Phone 
 

PLEASE NOTE: EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO CONTACT ANY OF OUR TEAM! 
 


